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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: Devon and Cornwall Alert <alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk>
Sent: 28 November 2023 13:58
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: QR code scams [#185610243]

QR code scams  

We would like to make residents aware of scams involving QR codes.   

The scam works by way of the perpetrators sticking their own fake QR code over a genuine 
one, when the fake QR code is scanned they are taken to a similar but fraudulent website 
and payment details are harvested by the criminals.  

Please be wary of QR codes that you may need to scan at various locations, such as paying 
for a carpark, ordering items/services etc, look out for any tampering/alterations to QR 
codes and the sticking over/replacing the genuine QR code with a bogus QR code. 

If you believe a scam is taking place with a potential suspect still close-by please phone 999. 
If you come across a fake QR code and no suspect is present, please report to Action Fraud 
and also report via the Devon & Cornwall Police website or by phoning 101. 

Thank you. 

Message Sent By
Linzi Berryman 
(Police, Alert Officer, Devon & Cornwall)
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